
28th September 2018 

What a busy week we have had!  Our class trip to the Wild Place project was a great 

success and the weather was kind too!  The children were very lucky to have the 

opportunity to make a meerkat feeder, which they then used to feed the meerkats 

vegetables, fruit and pellets.  The class embraced the whole day and were great role models 

for our school.  The children informed me that their ‘Conker’ song at the harvest festival was 

also a success.  Thank you to everybody who helped and supported these events.      

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week:  

Tuesday 2nd October – Swimming AM.  Please let the office know if you can help with 

swimming.   

English: We will be looking at letter writing.  

Maths: We will be continuing to count in multiples of 4, 8, 50 and 100.             


